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MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: August 14, 2023 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       August 23, 2023 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend BOE approval of the 2023-2024 District Mentoring Plan, which ensures that all 

new teachers are mentored by veteran staff. In accordance with N.J.A.C. 6A:9B-8(d) and 

N.J.A.C. 6A:9B-8(h), mentor teachers are required to log their mentoring contact time and the 

school district must be responsible for overseeing the payment of mentors, respectfully. The 

plan has been updated to reflect these recent changes. 

 

 

 


